
Philip Lloyd 

replied 

 (Tue, 11 Feb 2025 at 1:52 PM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Thanks for the opportunity to respond. 

While some of the ads displayed the top five contributors in a small font, the ads all linked 
to a website that had the top five contributors in at least a 10 point font. We believe that 
this satisfies the requirement for Sponsor ID on “Small online ads with limited characters”. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

  

Sincerely, 

Philip Lloyd, Treasurer 

People for Responsible Social Housing 

 


